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Just a short pre-Christmas Newsletter. 
 

SUBS REMINDER 
 
Just a final reminder for any member paying subs in instalments, that the full amount must 
be paid by 31 December. 
 
If the full amount is not paid by then, members will not be considered for selection until such 
time as the amount is paid in full. 
 

NEW PENNANT UNIFORMS 
 
The order has been placed for the new pennant uniforms and they are now in production.  
We have been advised that this will take 4 – 6 weeks and we then need to allow for delivery 
at a particularly busy time of the year.  However, it is hoped that we will have them prior to 
Christmas and thus we will can start wearing the new uniforms for pennant from the first 
game in the New Year. 
 
As we have received a grant which covers a significant part of the cost, we are able to offer 
all members a significant discount on the initial supply. 
 
Costs are as under: 
 
Short Sleeve Pennant Shirt  $10.00 
Long Sleeve Pennant Shirt  $15.00 
Jacket     $60.00 
Vest     $50.00 
 



 
 
 
 
The vest is a similar design to the jacket, without sleeves.  We have ordered only a relatively 
small number of vests to gauge interest so it will be first in, first served on these.  However, if 
they prove popular then we will be able to submit an additional order. 
 
The above prices will apply for an initial period of 3 months, after which prices will rise to the 
full cost as under: 
 
Short Sleeve Pennant Shirt  $60.00 
Long Sleeve Pennant Shirt  $65.00 
Jacket     $95.00 
Vest     $80.00 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
 
The annual Club Christmas Lunch is scheduled for Sunday 12 December, 12.00 for 12.30pm. 
Cost is $20 a head and includes chicken, turkey, ham, new potatoes and salads plus a 
fabulous range of desserts. 
 
However, the lunch is subject to having enough helpers to assist.  In particular, we are 
looking for members willing to scrape and cook potatoes as well as help setting tables and 
cleaning up afterwards.  The potatoes can be prepared at home and brought to the club on 
the day. 
 
These are always great days so please add your name to the list on the noticeboard if you are 
attending so we can plan catering and seating.  If you have particular seating preferences, 
please let us know. 
 
Also, don’t forget our Christmas Raffle which will be drawn at the lunch.  Tickets are $5 each, 
only 100 tickets to be sold.  1st Prize is a turkey and ham, 2nd prize a leg of lamb and pork 
roast, 3rd prize a nice bottle of wine and Christmas Pudding. 
 

CLUB CLEANING 
 
Geoff and Jo Foulkes have been responsible for cleaning the clubrooms for many years but 
have now advised that it is time for them to have a break.  We sincerely thank them for their 
dedicated work. 
 
As a result of their resignation, we are now looking for somebody to assume responsibility 
for cleaning the clubrooms.  Cleaning is normally done twice a week and we pay a small fee 
for this. 
 
If you are interested in assisting or know somebody who may be able to help, please talk to 
any member of the Management Committee. 
 
We can supply a list of duties on request. 
 



 
 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the club very soon. 
 
 
Eric Hermanis 
President 
 
November 2021 



 
 
 
 

CLUB SPONSORS 
 

Clarence Lifestyle Village 
 

Banjos, Northgate and Glenorchy 
 

Berriedale Service Station and Service Centre 
 

Rosetta Pharmacy 
 

Rosetta Store and Bakery 
 

TASSAL 
 

Millington’s 
 

Décor Earth 
 

Josh Willie, MLC 
 

Elise Archer, MHA 
 

Kristie Johnston, MHA 
 

Platform 1 Café, Claremont Plaza 
 

Claremont Plaza Meats 
 

The Chicken Barn, Claremont Plaza 
 

4one4 Real Estate 
 

All Pumping Solutions 
 

Impressions Dental Prosthetics 
 

Steve’s Liquor 
 
 


